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Principal Simmons Says... 

 

 

 

Parents and Guardians, 

 

Creston Intermediate Academy students begin 

ISTEP and ISTAR standardized testing bright 

and early Monday morning.   Our ISTEP 

testing window is April 16 to May 4. ISTAR 

testing window is April 16 to May 18.  It is imperative that students 

arrive to school on time with plenty of rest in order to perform their best 

each day.  I am very proud of the effort students have shown preparing 

for ISTEP/ISTAR.  They have worked very hard showing grit, 

stamina and determination. I know their scores will reflect this.  

 

Each day of testing, students can earn a personal best ticket and/or an 

attendance ticket from their teacher for an ISTEP raffle drawing.  Our 

fabulous PTSA is buying Beat headphones and CIA spirit wear for 

winners.  Winners will be announced after testing concludes. 

 

Remember to have the belief in yourself to do your personal best!   

May the FORCE be with you! 

 

 

Thank you to our CIA family and staff for coming out and supporting  STEM night 
on last Thursday, April 12th.  It was a night filled with group activities, fun and 
food provided by Sculleys.   

Congratulations to our many raffle winners… 
Jay Holman, Allen Sollars, Joseph Mukka, Samantha Edgington, Julian Pizareo, Arayana 
Fields and Ms. Brown. 

 

 Warren Pride  

COMMUNITY  

CLEAN UP DAY  

 
SAT. APRIL 21ST, 2018  

7:30AM – 1PM  

KICK OFF @WARREN CENTRAL HS  
 

9500 E 16TH ST, 46229  

7:30am Breakfast  

8:15am Kickoff  

8:30am Loading shuttles  

9-11am Cleaning  

12pm Lunch  
Gloves and trash bags  

will be provided!  
MUST REGISTER TO 
ATTEND:  
warrencentralptsa@yahoo.com  
For more information contact:  
Michelle Shuffitt 317-490-7752  
Cheryl Hizer 317-459-4599  



                                  

HONOR ROLL—GRADE PERIOD 3 
 

 
 

                   SCHOLARS 
 

Zyan Taylor 
Hannah Nicholas 

Azaria Bido 
Carlos Drane 

Arianna Johnson 
Hanna Kegerreis 

Nevaeh Montgomery 
Irena Mugosa 

Anadea Cabarris 
Marcus Tauanuu 
Jeremy Collins 
Ryan Gibson 

Abigayle Greiner 
Zyon Hickman 

Ben Hilliard 
Chayton Kendall 
Steven Peoples 
Zoey Petersen 
Zion Preston 
Sam Rajabi 

Brooklyn Teague 
Brooke Westmoreland 

Ronald Bruce 
Camara Lightfoot 
Ethan Hickman 
Jaylen Lawson 

De'Asia Sherman 
Leyla Valenzuela 
Charles Woods 

Juliana Rodriguez 
Violet Mansour 

Alejandra Cayetano 
Reagan Williams 
Ayrie Wooden 
Charlene Cruz 
Mylee Simpson 

Madelyn Santiago-Cicenos 
Carmelo Tonel  

Minelly Montes-Medrano 
Jeffrey Julian Julian 

Neveah Moore 
Aleah Rhodes 

Julia Sovern-Fletcher 
Danielle Weldy 
Quincy Stewart 
Emma Pelley 

Mercedes Houston 
Amya Johnson 

Nate Spivey 
Jenika Springfield 

                          ACHIEVERS 
   

Raeyana Bates 
Kiesean Grey 
Kori Johnson 

Christen Martin 
Lincoln Pullen 

Irvionna Williams 
Yadhira Curiel 
Emma Gegner 
Jordon Kent 

Justice Kennedy 
Dillon Lawson 

Jacqueline Hartman 
Evan Wilson 

Jazmin Vazquez 
Samaya Joseph 

Lamar Jones 
Jazmine Hollins Rowie 

Amiya Dyson 
Giada Dufour 

Anayiah Williams 
Travell Hampton 

Ashtin Gillum 
Che Brownlow 
Austin Fishburn 
Dominique Ford 
Shakira Hawkins 
DJ Hollinsworth 
Chavahun Page 
Aryana Fields 
Kayla Garcia 
Jala Petersen 

Matthew Higgins 
Perla Gonzaga 
Ella Huestis 

De'ja Johnson 
Abigail Lezama 
Katie Pascual 

Ron-niyah Robinson 
Sjon Ross 

Isabella Sawaqed 
Gabriel Sepulveda 

Emma Weiss 
Brennan Birge 
Janya Campos 
Veronica Hull 

Maurice Sayles 
Mercedes Houston 

Amya Johnson 
Samaria Powell 

Kaleena Williams 
Dominique Ford 
Shakira Hawkins 
DJ Hollinsworth 
Chavahun Page 
Anthony Proctor 
Delilah Santoyo 
Carmelo Tonel 
Mylee Simpson 

Madelyn Santiago-Cicenos 
Kenneth Baptise 

Nalani Beard 
Zy'Mairah Mason 

Mickensey McCaslin 



YMCA Before & After School Care 
 

Did you know the YMCA is one of the largest, most trusted providers 
of School-Age Childcare? The Youth Development Before and After 
School programs are committed to developing programs that give 
children the support they need to become successful adults. We have a 
program located right here in your child’s school.  We use the YMCA 
of the USA's School-Age Curriculum that focuses on the following 
core content:  Arts and Humanities, Character Development, Health, 
Wellness and Fitness, Homework Support, Literacy, and more. 
  
Please call (317)226-9122 if you have questions.  
 
Visit us at indymca.org/youthdevelopment to register today! 
 

 
If your student is out due to an  illness,  
please call the absence line by 7am @317-
869-1327 and follow the prompts.  An 
absence for 3 or more days will require a 
doctor’s note upon their return to be 
excused. 

                STUDENT EARLY RELEASE: 
 

  Students leaving early during the school day 
need to have a note signed by the parent or legal 
guardian stating the time of pick-up and the 
person signing the student out.  This note needs 
to be given to the teacher in the morning on the 
day of the early release.   By sending a note, the 
teacher has a heads up, and it allows for the 
student to be prepared for early pick-up.   For 
security reasons, please  do not ask that your 
child be called out of the classroom prior to 
your arrival and signing them out.  
Remember, photo ID will be required when 
signing a student out during the school day.  
Plan on arriving in time to meet your 
appointment needs and the school’s procedure 
for early releases.  We appreciate everyone’s 
cooperation in helping to keep our CIA students 
and staff  safe. 

ARE  MOVING OVER? 

Please let our office know you’re moving 
as soon as possible by sending in a note 
or contacting the school at 317-869-1327 
or the Registrar, Mrs. McWright at 317-869-
1327 ext. 1330.  The sooner we know, the 
more we can assist with 
making it a smooth 
transition to your new 
school.    Thanks!        

 

Chartwells wants your feedback completing a survey to make your child's lunch experience more enjoyable! Please type 
this link into a computer, smart phone, or tablet to answer the survey questions and give us your 
responses. Thank you!  

              https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ChartwellsElemParentSurveyMarch2018    

                                             GUEST TEACHERS AND BUS  DRIVERS NEEDED… 
 
 
Warren Township schools are looking for classroom guest teachers for the 2017-18 school year. Classroom guest teachers, 
also referred to as substitute teachers, work a 7 1/2 hour day with a 30 minute lunch and a teacher prep period if assigned a 
classroom.  Classroom guest teachers are paid $80 a day and are eligible for a $100 bonus after completing twenty 
classroom assignments. With 18 schools, and over 600 classrooms in the district, there are ample opportunities for being 
assigned to a class-room on a daily basis. Requirements for the position can be found on our district website (http://

www.warren.k12.in.us/employment-opportunities) or by contacting one of our 18 Warren Township 
schools.  
 
Interested applicants can apply at  
https://apptrack.warren.k12.in.us/ applicant/login.php.  

3rd Annual Eastside Special Education 
Transition Fair 

 
Join us for a night of unity and embracing services that  

build a strong foundation for your son/daughter’s future! 
 

April 19, 2018 6:00-8:00pm  
Warren Central High School  

Enter Door 1 

 
 

Transition Fair will include: 
A variety of providers, service agencies and information  
Meet with individuals that will be able to assist you with services now and later! 
Rest Stop: Take a break at the “Rest Stop” you will have an opportunity to complete 

applications and ask questions. 
Check In:  Stop at the table and check and/or update your information for the Medicaid 

Waiver using the Waiver Portal 
Seminars on Transition and Services 6:00, 6:30, 7:00, 7:30 
Access information for your son/daughter!  

tel:%28317%29226-9122
http://indymca.org/youthdevelopment


 
FIELD CLEAN UP DAY 

 
Please join us on April 14, 2018 from 10am-2pm for a fun day beautifying our fields and 

preparing them for the start of our Spring 2018 baseball season! This year we have 
partnered up with Disney Parks and Points of Light.  

Warren Little League was APPROVED for this project with our clean up day! The more 
volunteers that participate in our clean up day the more Disney park tickets we will earn! 
Tickets will be used as a contest prize for the work that you put in. These tickets will be 

valid for 2 years to give you time to plan your trip. 
 

How to be eligible to win Disney Parks tickets: 
Must volunteer a minimum of 4 hours  

Sign a volunteer form when you get to the park  
How does the donation work? 

If we get 15-34 volunteers= 5 tickets will be put into the drawing 
35-74 volunteers= 10 tickets will be put into the drawing 

75 or more= 20 tickets will be put into the drawing 
 

Please contact Cindy Hobbs for questions or to sign up as an individual or family at 
luv4family@comcast.net   

 
SPREAD THE WORD AND COME OUT FOR YOUR CHANCE TO WIN!  
Rainy Day make up is April 21, 2018 10a-2p 

Any student wishing to participate in athletics during the 2018-19 school year, 
you will need to get a new physical in order to participate.  Do not wait until 
the last minute.  You can get a $20 physical at the high school on April 19 
from 6pm –8pm. (Enter door 1 of WCHS)  This is a great opportunity to get a low 
cost physical that will be good for the next entire school year.  Current 8th 
graders will have to get a new physical to participate in ANY summer activities 
at the high school.  DO NOT WAIT!!!!  

   (Cash, check, or debit/credit cards accepted. $1 processing fee for debit/credit cards)  

mailto:luv4family@comcast.net

